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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to send greetings to the 

annual general meeting of the Canadian Land Reclamation Association, Alberta 

Chapter. 

This conference is an opportunity for networking, mentorship and the exchange of 

ideas, as well as to reflect on the essential role land reclamation plays in Alberta’s 

environmental and energy industries. Reclamation and remediation represent 

responsible environmental stewardship while supporting energy, transportation, 

agriculture and other vital industries that keep Alberta strong.  

Striking a balance between care for the planet and our province’s economic 

prosperity is crucial, and I’m proud to know that Alberta is home to a strong 

chapter of the CLRA. Conferences like this one will equip the next generation of 

land reclamation specialists with the tools and information they will need to lead us 

into a sustainable future. 

Best wishes for a successful conference! 
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